
 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an application for the review of 
a Premises Licence under the above-mentioned legislation has 
been made by Mr Victor Fox to East Lindsey District Council in 
respect of a premise known as LA Cafe, 1 Grand Parade, 
Skegness, PE25 2UN. 
 
The grounds of the application for review relate to the public 
safety licensing objective – the review is seeking a prohibition on 
the use of the outside balconies at the premises.  
 
The record of the application for review may be inspected at the 
offices of The Licensing Team, East Lindsey District Council, The 
Hub, Mareham Road, Horncastle, LN9 6PH (email: licensing@e-
lindsey.gov.uk), during normal office hours by prior appointment. 
 
Responsible Authorities and other interested parties may also 
make representations regarding the premises licence and the 
premises licence review. Any representation must be made in 
writing to the Licensing Team, East Lindsey District Council at the 
above address by 15 January 2024. 
 
It is an offence, liable on summary conviction to a fine up to Level 
5 (£5000) on the standard scale, to knowingly or recklessly make 
a false statement in connection with the review application. 
 
Date: 18 December 2023.  
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